
Weekly News
December 17, 2018

Dear Families,


On Friday, December 21, we will be playing a game that involves GIFTS.  Please, send in a small gift that both a girl and a boy would enjoy, no later than Friday, December 14th ASAP!  The gift should be fully wrapped! Please, do not spend more than $10 on this gift. Each child will go home with one of these gifts!


Specialist Schedule…

Monday, December17…Music
Tuesday, December 18…P.E…SNEAKERS!
Wednesday, December 19…Library…BOOKS!
Thursday, December 20…Computers
Friday, December 21…Spanish

Wednesday, January 2…Art
Thursday, January 3…Music
Friday, January 4…P.E…SNEAKERS!

I hope you all have a wonderful Winter Break!
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Ms. Price







